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WHAT'S UP o

Extreme weather, wildfires, hurricanes and torrential rains are impacting a growing number of homes and
businesses across our country. Collecting insurance funds for repairs and rebuilding can be very
challenging.

Demand for our services is growing, as is our national reputation as a trustworthy source for insurance
and loss recovery expertise.

Many thanks to our supporters and to the volunteers who travel with us to disaster areas, write legal
briefs free of charge (pro bono) and keep us up to date on the insurance coverage and claims landscape.

DOWNLOAD THE PDF

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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